REPRESENTATIVES OF THE SWEDISH INSTITUTE OF JERUSALEM VISIT THE PATRIARCHATE

On Friday, the 16th of March/8th of April 2016, representatives of the Swedish Theological Institute near David's Gatte, namely Ms Kerstin Enlund, Ms Ann Sofie Lasell and Mr Per Inge Liden, Chairman of Bilda, visited the Patriarchate.

At the meeting, an interesting discussion took place on the peacemaking and cultural activity of the Swedish Institute in Jerusalem and its collaboration with the Patriarchate.

His Beatitude expressed content over such collaboration and wished that they carry on their work. Wishes were also extended for a Happy Easter.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oPQl7jUDvK4

